
									 	

	

COMPANIES HOUSE GIBRALTAR 
 

NOTICE 
 

Christmas 2024 
 

Companies House Gibraltar will be closed to the public as from 
 

Tuesday 24th December 2024 at 12:00pm  
 

 and will reopen on  
 

Thursday 2nd January 2025 at 10:00am. 
 

 
For companies with filing deadlines that fall within the period of closure, documents may be 
submitted from Thursday 2nd January 2025 to Tuesday 7th January 2025, without incurring a 
Supplementary Late Filing Fee.  For example, an Annual Return dated 30th November 
2024 will be considered "in time" if filed no later than 3:00pm on Tuesday 7th January 
2025. 
 
In the meantime, most queries can be answered by visiting www.companieshouse.gi and 
consulting the available information. 
 
• Statutory forms and service request forms can be downloaded here:  

 Statutory and ServiceRequest Forms. 
 
• Guidance Notes can be accessed here:   Guidance Notes. 

 
Please also note that eRegistry subscribers can continue filing documents electronically 
via our eRegistry platform during the closure period. 
	
 

	
	
	
	 	
	

https://www.companieshouse.gi/
https://www.companieshouse.gi/forms.html
https://www.companieshouse.gi/CircSel1

